
Santos, Cayetano

From: Rini, Brett
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2010 12:44 PM
To: Nourbakhsh, Hossein; Dias, Antonio; Santos, Cayetano
Cc: Chang, Richard; Schaperow, Jason; Armstrong, Kenneth; Lien, Peter
Subject: January ACRS meeting on SOARCA

All,

I discussed the proposed SOARCA presentation for the January full committee meeting with our staff. We will
not be ready to present in January and would like to postpone until at least April.

Thanks,

Brett

Brett A. Rini
Technical Assistant
RES/DE
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